
 

Middle School Carline & Walk Up Gate on Sesnon: 
 

For safety of our students, we need everyone’s cooperation to drive with 
caution and follow the traffic laws.  All working together will also expedite 
the process during drop off and pick up.  Please be attentive and follow the 
guidance of our staff members.  
 
No parking in the carline and no double parking will be allowed.  If  
students are walking home, please talk with your child/ren about  
using only the cross walk and no jay walking.  Middle school  
students may not be on campus after dismissal for their safety.   
All middle school students will be released from the Sesnon Gate  
at dismissal.   

 Due to the lack of cell and internet reception near the school area, print 
or take a screen shot of the Daily Pass.  Daily Pass must be done daily 
after 7:00 AM.  Be sure to send the Daily Pass with your child/ren if they 
are using the walk up gate.  

 Once the Sesnon Gate closes at 9:00 AM, student must check in for 
temp check and QR code at the main office.  Sesnon Gate is for middle 
school students use ONLY.   

 

 



 


